
From: Miko Lim
To: Lawrence McLaughlin
Cc: Mary Gourley
Subject: Complaint about 845 Gravenstein Hwy N
Date: Thursday, December 02, 2021 3:00:41 PM

Hi Larry,
 
Ted Allegra wanted to leave a complaint about 845 Gravenstein Hwy North. He has owned the
property right next to it for over 25 years– 835 Gravenstein Hwy North and he wishes to express his
disappointment about how the process went through. Specifically the lack of notice. He feels that he
should have gotten a notice that this was happening as his property is right next to it. He has had
issues with homeless people living in his property so he feels strongly about this issue. He wants to
know if the zoning has been changed to allow this to happen.
 
Miko Lim | Accountant/Analyst
City of Sebastopol | 7120 Bodega Avenue | Sebastopol, CA  95472
Administrative Services Department | Phone: 707.861.3605
Email: mlim@cityofsebastopol.org
Website: www.cityofsebastopol.org
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